
 
 

Dear Students, dear Colleagues,  

after weeks in which the epidemiological situation has kept us in the red zone, in the last 

few days our Region, thanks to the measures implemented in recent weeks, has seen its 

situation improve and move into the orange zone. 

During this period the spaces of Politecnico have been open and laboratories, research 

activities and administrative functions have been operating as usual. In addition, starting 

from next week, according to the provisions that will be issued by the competent 

authorities, we will be able to return to classes in presence, while respecting the health 

regulations in force, such as the distance and use of masks. 

All curricular and laboratory activities will still be available in distance mode for those who 

are unable to return to Politecnico. 

I wish you all good work. 

Best regards, 

Ferruccio Resta 

Rector of Politecnico di Milano 


